Office of the Head of School

May 27, 2020

Town of Palm Beach
Landmarks Commission
360 S. County Road
P.O. Box 2029

Palm Beach, FL 33480

Dear Members of the Landmarks Commission,
We received the Town notice related to the project located at 206 Phipps Plaza. The project is
situated along Seaview Avenue and proposed two curb cuts and three garage openings at the

north side of the building.

Seaview is a narrow, one way street which has school traffic for pick up and drop off of two
schools, and students commuting by bike or by foot.

We would like to express our concerns related to the potential safety issues it may have on any
members of the community at large.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,
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Fanning Hearon
Head of School
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